
This Week “at Grace” 
TODAY, SUNDAY, May 26, 2024 
 Morning Worship ........................................................ 11:00 A.M. 
MONDAY 
TUESDAY 
 Office will be closed.  Memorial Day Observed 
 Ladies Bible Study ...................................................... 12:30 P.M. 
WEDNESDAY 
 Praise Team Rehearsal ................................................ 6:00 P.M. 
THURSDAY 
FRIDAY 
 Fasting Friday 
SATURDAY 
  Men’s Bible Study ......................................................... 9:00A.M. 
The office will be open this week: 
From Wednesday to Friday from 8:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

Upcoming Meetings 
CED  .................................... Sunday, June 2 at 5:00 P.M. 
Missions  ............................... Tuesday, June 18 at 11:00 A.M. 
Elder/Deacon ......................... Monday, June 24 at 6:00 P.M. 

 
KIDS QUEST TODAY 

 
Children Ages 4 to 5th grade may be dismissed for 

Kids Quest after Pastoral Prayer  
No Nursery Available 

 
The office will be closed  
on Tuesday, May 28th in 

observance of Memorial Day. 
Please take note.  

 
 

 

“WELCOME ONE 
ANOTHER” 

 
Romans 15:1-7 ESV 
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 Call to Worship 
Psalm 26:1-7, NIV 

 
 Singing His Songs… 
 

 
 

God Our Help in Ages Past 
Mighty to Save 

Way Maker 
10,000 Reason (Bless the Lord) 

 
 

Welcome & Giving His Tithes and Our Offerings… 
 

Meet & Greet 
 

 Message – Pastor Jeff Norman 
 

“Welcome One Another” 
Romans 15:1-7 ESV 

 
 Closing Song 

Jesus Draw Me Close 
 
 
 

Week 4 Missionaries 
 

All our ZEMA missionaries: 
Richard & Geraldine Akers 
Jon & Lauren Emanuelson 
Greg and Carlene Seghers 

 
 
 

Notes and Announcements 
May 26, 2024 

If you would like to read the letters of support 
that we received from the community, please 
find them in the welcome center on the foyer. 

 
Thank you everyone who 
helped make this year’s Walk 
For Life a success! 
Total so far is $13,884.10! 
Next Sunday we will have more 
information! 

 
Don’t Forget about the “One Another Prayer 

Project” Copies are available on the back 
tables. 

 
 
Offering Envelopes: 
Please make sure to write your 
name on the giving envelopes 
to receive IRS credit. Thanks! 
 
 

 
We are having a new 
Marketing Committee, if you 
are interested in joining please 
talk to Madison Norman 
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